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On Wednesday this week as part of the 
Corvedale Music FesƟval pupils were 
offered the opportunity to go over to 
Diddlebury Church to watch a perfor-
mance by students of Chetham’s School 
of Music—Wind and Brass secƟon. It 
was an inspiring experience to see the 
young and very talented musicians per-
form in the beauƟful church surround-
ings; and the Corvedale pupils did a 
wonderful job represenƟng the school.  

Don’t forget we have the Bookfair arriving in school Tuesday 
1st October. There will be some vouchers up for grabs in 

class, and remember, for every book purchased the school 
will earn important credit to spend on resources.  

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend.  

01-07.10.24 Book Fair 
16.10.24 9.30am Harvest Festival 

24.10.24 5.30-7pm CSA Autumn Disco 

25.10.24 PD Day 

04.11.24 Back to School 
07.11.24 Nasal Flu Immunisation 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 
06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or            
Spaghetti Bolognaise 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Chicken Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger & 
Chips 

 
Class 1: Thomas R & Olivia 

Class 2: James & Annie I 
Class 3: Fynley Ow & George S 

Monday Drama 
Tuesday Netball 

Wednesday  Football 

3.15-4.15 
3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

 Club Time Yr Group 
Y3-Y6 
Y3-Y6 

Y5-Y6 

 

Thank you to everyone that came to the RecepƟon Class 
Phonics session. It was lovely to see so many of you there. 
For any of the few parents that were unable to make either 

of the sessions, if you would like us to send you over the 
informaƟon, please email Mrs Rook at 

sue.Rook@corvedalepriamry.co.uk 

Just a quick update regarding Forest School, which will be 
running fortnightly for Class 1 and some of Nursery for the 
remainder of the Term. As usual, we would be very grateful 
if children could please come to school with wellies, water-

proofs and a change of clothes.   
Please find dates below for your reference: 

Tuesday 1st October 
Tuesday 15th October 

Tuesday 12th November 
Tuesday 26th November 
Tuesday 10th December 

 
Please note that all available places in our AŌerschool Football 

Club have now been filled. Mrs Dillon will not be running a 
Wednesday aŌerschool sports club aŌer half term, however, 
she is hoping to start a gymnasƟcs club aŌer Christmas. There 
will be limited availability for this club and full payment will be 

required prior to starƟng. Please look out for more infor-
maƟon to follow. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week Class 2 went over to Carding Mill Valley for a Cross 
Country event in which over 400 pupils from across the county 
took part. They did a great job despite the cold weather condi-

Ɵons. Well done everyone.  



Car Treasure  

HunT 
Sunday 29th September  

@ Stanton Lacy  

Village Hall SY8 2AT 

2PM Start 

£10 per car 

Follow the clues to find your way, 
be careful not to make a mis-

take!! 

Fun for the 
whole family. 






